
Kristine Edlund
Inducted: October 21, 2016

 
 
Kris Edlund will join her husband Dave and father-in-law, Ray Edlund 
on this day, October 21, when she is inducted into the St  Paul Ski 
Club (SPSC) Hall of Fame. 
 
Following deliberations of the St. Paul Ski Club‘s Selection 
Committee and a vote by members already in the Hall of Fame, Kris 
was selected. 
 
Kris Edlund has been a very active individual as a photographer for 
the St. Paul club as well as at every tournament she has attended 
throughout the Central Division and across the country. 
 
She has been the Central Division secretary at the Central Ski 
Jumping Panel meetings  for many years, as well as taking on the 
duties as Vice President of the St. Paul Educational Foundation — a 
(501).(C3).(1) division of the SPSC.
 
Kris Edlund has been the lifeline for communication between club 
activities and the Web site of the SPSC. 
 
She also is the liaison person coordinating efforts between the club 
and the Central Ski Jumping booklet. 
 
Kris has been a stalwart in assisting in near every SPSC Friday 
evening junior tournament, as well as any major ski jumping 
tournaments sponsored by the club throughout the years.  
 
Throughout many years, Kris Edlund has been an all-around good 
worker who has volunteered for and has carried out many duties 
where she can do the most good for the SPSC. 
 
Her efforts throughout the years more than qualify her for induction 
into the SPSC Hall of Fame. 
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